PUBLIC NOTICE
The Village Board of Trustee meeting original scheduled for Monday June 20, 2022, has been rescheduled for Tuesday June 21, 2022 at 7:00pm. The meeting is open to the Public at Village Hall 5 East St. Honeoye Falls and can also be virtually attended by going to : Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88121251148?pwd=Vy8wVVNhQVpTM2ZTakxlbDFuUlp0QT09

